Dear Keevin and Vicksburg Community Schools Board of Education,

After 25 wonderful years as a school social worker within this remarkable district, I am writing to inform you of my decision to retire. It is with a heart full of gratitude and fond memories that I reflect on my time here. Working alongside the dedicated staff and supporting the incredible students of Vicksburg has been an absolute privilege. I have been continually inspired by the resilience, kindness, and potential I have witnessed, and I am deeply thankful for the opportunities I've been given to make a positive impact within this community.

The experiences I have gained, the relationships I have built, and the growth I have observed have enriched my life in immeasurable ways. I am truly grateful for the support and trust you have placed in me throughout my career. I will cherish the memories of the collaborative spirit and the unwavering commitment to student well-being that defines Vicksburg Community Schools. I wish you all the very best in continuing to provide a nurturing and empowering environment for future generations.

ALL MEANS ALL!

With sincere gratitude,

Molly Beardsley, LMSW

School Social Worker

Vicksburg Community Schools

-

Molly Beardsley, LMSW
School Social Worker
Vicksburg Community Schools
(269) 720-7189
(She/Her/Hers)